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Update: 02.07.19 

Detectives have located the missing male Arpad Viczkus. He was located at Broward 
Health Imperial Point in the City of Fort Lauderdale. Viczkus is in good health.  
 

Original: 02.07.19 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an adult male.  
 

Arpad Viczkus was last seen on Wednesday, February 6th at approximately 1:00 P.M. in 
the 1700 block of East Commercial Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 

Viczkus is a 75 year old, W/M, 6’0”, and weighs approximately 175 pounds. He suffers 
from Alzheimer’s disease and needs assistance 24 hours a day. Viczkus was last seen 
wearing black tennis shoes, black shorts, blue polo shirt and a white baseball cap. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is encouraged to 
contact Detective J. Saint-Jean at 954-828-5570. 
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